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DATE: August 1, 2023 

SUBJECT: Notice of Rescheduled Public Hearing – Refuse Rate Board Hearing #5 To 
Consider Adjusting Refuse Rates for Rate Years 2024 and 2025 

 

New hearing date: August 31st, 2023 in City Hall Room 408 

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Pl., San Francisco, CA 94102 

 

The Refuse Rate Board had been scheduled to meet on July 28, 2023 in City Hall room 408 starting at 
9:00 a.m.. This hearing was rescheduled to August 31st at 9:00 a.m. in City Hall room 408. No Refuse 
Rate Board hearing took place on July 28th. At the August 31st meeting, the Refuse Rate Board will 
resume hearing whether to approve an increase to the refuse rates for Rate Years 2024 and 2025 and 
may take action. 

 

For more information, visit the websites for the Refuse Rates Administrator and the Refuse Rate Board: 

https://sf.gov/departments/office-refuse-rates-administrator 

https://sf.gov/departments/refuse-rate-board-meetings-and-related-events 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Controller’s Office Refuse Rates Administrator at 
con.refuserates@sfgov.org 

Posted: August 1, 2023 
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